The W.I. Continues to grow we now have 38 members.We meet on the first Thursday of
the month at 2.30. Visitors always welcome. The current committee have agreed to stay in
place until 2018.

The Walberswick W.l. Has had another busy year with speakers ranging from David Keleel
on his journey from the U.S,A to Darsham Nursery, Ann Rushbrook on caring for
hedgehogs France's Bullen on the work of the Greyhound Trust and Josie Bassinette on
the Workings Of the World Bank.

Outings have included a visit to the Guildhall and Church at Lavenham and a visit to the
Houses of Parliment where we met our M.P. And watched a debate in the Commons
Chamber. In addition to that we have had many successful mystery lunches and
celebrated the Queen's 90th Birthday by planting 1,000 daffodils opposite the Church.

Four members attended the Federation meeting in Trinity Park, Ipswich and four members
also attended the group meeting in Westelton.

As always various members were heavily involved with the Village Fete as well as
generally supporting charitable events and activities in the Village.

Finally | must mention that next year is our Centenery year and we are the oldest W.1. | the
area, and we intend to raise more money for Charity and to raise funds to purchase bulbs
to plant around the Village in the Autumn.



